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21 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We love to blow our own trumpets in Otters. As part of our music curriculum and brass tuition, we have 
been invited to showcase our skills with the cornets and baritones at Cheltenham Town Hall on Monday 
18th March. This is part of Music for Youth; there will be 120 children participating from various local 
schools playing different instruments. There may also be an opportunity for us to go through to the next 
stage to play in front of a larger audience at a later date. 
 
We will travel by coach and the trip will take place within the normal school day. We will return to school 
just after lunch so children will need a packed lunch to eat when we get back, a water bottle, and a 
healthy snack if required.. 
 
Please drop your child off at the normal time for the beginning of the school day and collect as usual at 
3.15pm. We will wear school uniforms as part of the trip. 
 
The school will partly subsidise this trip, but we ask for a donation of £5.00 per child to cover the costs of 
the coach, which we are sharing with Amberley Primary. We cannot afford to run the trip without your 
support. Please make payment and give permission via Parentpay, by Monday 11th March. Any financial 
contribution will be entirely voluntary, and your child will not be denied a place on the visit should you be 
unable to pay the contribution. However, the school will not proceed with the visit unless there are 
sufficient contributions for it to be financed. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Mansell  (Music Lead) and Mrs Vaughan. 
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